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Friday 21st July 
School Closes for Summer Break 
 
Tuesday 5th September 
Return to School 
 
Wednesday 27th September  
2:00pm - Foxes and Badgers Class 
Assembly 
 
Thursday 28th September 
2:00pm - Ladybirds and Caterpillars 
Class Assembly 
 
Saturday 30th September 
11:00am - 1:00pm - Pre-loved Table 
Top Sale 
 
Wednesday 4th October 
2:00pm - Ash and Maple Class        
Assembly 
 
Wednesday 4th October 
5:00pm - Friends of Springwood     
Meeting 
 
Thursday 5th October - Craig Hall  
9:30am - Coffee Morning 
 
Tuesday 10th October - Swinton 
1:30pm - Coffee Afternoon 
 
Friday 20th October 
School Closes for Half Term 

Note from Jacqui 
 
We have reached the end of an amazing year! 
 
I would like to thank the whole of the Springwood Community for the 
support this year.  We have raised lots of money for our Bike Track, 
Healthy Living Week and school events, we truly could not have done 
any of this without your support. 
 
We wish goodbye to our Year 6 leavers, you will all be missed so much!  
Good luck at High School and remember you are always welcome to 
come back and visit! 
 
We have exciting times ahead both at Craig Hall and Swinton.  Our   
Early Years children will all be based at Craig Hall from September 
2017. We are very excited to be launching our new Early Years         
Provision, which will be led by Matt Lawrenson. 
 
At Swinton our Bike Track will be built ready for September, we have 
raised a lot of money for this dream to become a reality and I            
personally cannot wait to see it in use. 
 
Thank you so much to Joshuaôs family who have donated money to 
school raised through running the Colour Run. Also a big thank you to 
everyone who has raised sponsorship money for the triathlon towards 
Healthy Living Week especially Victoriaôs Dad and all at First Buses 
 
I hope you all have a safe and happy summer.  Thank you once again 
for your continued support and positive feedback. 
 
See you all in September  
 
Jacqui 

 

Our Website address: www.springwoodschool.org.uk 

 

Goodbye to: 
 
Children 
Year 6 pupils 

 
Staff 
 
Catherine Kelsall - School Business 
Manager 
Jackie Dougan - Squirrels Class 
Jenny Howell - Poppies Class 
Alex Broadhurst - Rabbits Class 
Nicola Ravenscroft - Beech Class 
Charlene Delve 
Ruth Bradburn 
Rebecca Hurst 
 
Staff who will be moving over to Craig 
Hall 
 
Jeanette Woodward 
Chloe Cosgrove 
Ellie Scott 
Vicki Heathcote 
Laura Lennard 
Sharon Heath 
Kerry Creighton 
Angela Yates 
Carol Ravenscroft 
Caroline Brickhill 

 

Congratulations to: 
 
Staff 

 
Lauren Hinks - Instructor Teacher  
Laura Fairhurst - Family Liaison Officer / Finance Clerk  
Dorothy Kenny - HR / Pupil Information  
Caroline Brickhill - Receptionist Craig Hall 
Hannah Seasman - Teaching Assistant Level 3 
Adam Darbyshire - Teaching Assistant Level 3 
 
 

 
Ellie Scott, Hannah Kelly and Paula Pepper 
on their Wedding Days during the Summer 
holidays 

 

Welcome to: 
 
Children 
 
Shenna Merrishaw - Tulips Class 

 

Good Luck to: 
 
Staff 
 
Hannah White and Jennie Dale 
who are going travelling abroad 
for the year. 
 
Rachel Holt leaving to have her 
baby girl. 



 

Healthy Living Week 

Please take a look at the pictures below to see the wonderful activities 
we got up to for Healthy Living Week. 
 
All pupils were wonderful and worked extremely hard through such a  
tiring week 


